
OUR LADY OF FATIMA SCHOOL 
“WHOEVER COMES TO ME, I WILL LEAD TO HIM.” 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Wednesday, 9/4/19—1:25 dismissal 

 

Friday, 9/6/19—Mass (5) 

 

Wednesday, 9/11/19—Hot Lunch (Science Camp) 

           1:25 dismissal 

 

Friday, 9/13/19—Mass (4), Bishop Joseph Brennan; 

         Picture Day 

 

“Yesterday is gone. 

Tomorrow has not yet 

come. We have only today. 

Let us begin.” 

– Mother Teresa  

September 4, 2019 

 

In this week’s folder 

 School Portraits flyer 

 6th Grade Camp Hot Lunch form 

 September 11 fundraiser flyer 

 September Community Service 

Project flyer 

 Los Banos Parks & Rec flyer 

Wildcat Wire 

Photo 

Caption 

News from Mrs. Forte 

Bishop Brennan will be saying Mass on Friday, September 13, 
at 8:15.  Please join us in making our Bishop feel welcome! 

Oktoberfest is coming up quickly and help is needed!  Please 
contact a Parent Club Board member if you can help and have 
not yet signed up.   

Things to consider: 

September 20 is our pre-visit for our WASC/

WCEA* accreditation. The visiting team will 

be visiting our school that day and then 

again in November for three days.  It is very 

important that we make a good impression 

on them.  The staff has been working hard to 

get all of the documentation in order and 

ready.  

*Western Association of Schools and Colleges/Western Catholic Education Association 

Student Government 
News: 

On September 11 there will be a jeans/

patriotic dress day in remembrance of 

the atrocities that were committed on 

September 11, 2001.  Students wishing 

to participate must bring $2.  The pro-

ceeds will go toward the scholarship 

fund for graduation seniors who are 

ATTENTION ! ! ! 

                   Choir practices for the  

                Our Lady of Fatima  

            Novenas & Celebration 

                     will be held on:  

Wednesdays and Thursdays in the 

church 

 7 pm for the children       8 pm for the adults  

 The first practice will be  Wednesday, Sept.,  11th.       

        Everyone is invited to join us.   

If you have any questions please contact 

 Caroline Cota at 826-8157 or 826-2709.   Thank you!  


